
FBI-CATHOLIC  SPY  RING  WAS
BIG; NEW INFO IS ALARMING
We have known for years about an anti-Catholic cell group in
the FBI that was operative under President Biden. It spied on
practicing Catholics, not just those who have been dubbed
“radical-traditionalist Catholics” (RTCs). We now know, thanks
to FBI Director Kash Patel, and Senate Judiciary Chairman
Chuck Grassley, how widespread it was. Indeed, the extent of
this unconstitutional probe was far greater than we were led
to believe by former FBI Director Christopher Wray.

On  February  9,  2023,  Bill  Donohue  expressed  his  initial
concerns about the FBI’s investigation of RTCs. He had a hunch
that this probe was a ruse, and that the Bureau was really
interested  in  targeting  practicing  Catholics.  He  asked,
“What’s  next?  Will  it  be  a  war  on  ‘Catholics  who  are
orthodox?'” It turned out he was right. The FBI went after
“mainline” Catholics, not just RTCs.

Wray has insisted all along that the Richmond field office of
the FBI was the only office that was involved in this anti-
Catholic witch hunt. What Grassley has now revealed proves how
untrue this is.

The Richmond memo, detailing the Catholic spy operation (which
was  first  made  public  by  an  FBI  whistleblower),  was
distributed to over 1,000 FBI employees across the country
before it was publicly disclosed. In fact, the FBI produced at
least 13 additional documents and five attachments that made
plain its anti-Catholic bigotry. That it relied on information
from a hate group, the Southern Poverty Law Center, makes this
unseemly caper all the more despicable.

Grassley even revealed a second FBI memo that was drafted for
distribution by the Richmond field office. The Iowa Republican

https://www.catholicleague.org/fbi-catholic-spy-ring-was-big-new-info-is-alarming/
https://www.catholicleague.org/fbi-catholic-spy-ring-was-big-new-info-is-alarming/


noted that “The draft memo repeated the unfounded link between
traditional Catholicism and violent extremism, but was never
published due to backlash following the Richmond Memo’s public
disclosure.  The  existence  of  this  second  memo  contradicts
former  FBI  Director  Christopher  Wray’s  testimony  that  the
Richmond field office only produced ‘a single product.'”

The new batch of documents on the Biden FBI Catholic spy ring
makes it clear that those responsible for this obscene gambit
need to be held accountable. Wray said he was “aghast” when he
learned that “mainline” Catholics were being targeted, and
former  Attorney  General  Merrick  Garland  said  he  was
“appalled.” They need to be subpoenaed to find out why they
did nothing about it.

Remember, Catholics who are “pro-life,” “pro-family” and who
believe  there  are  only  two  sexes  were  called  “domestic
terrorists” by Biden’s FBI.

Those responsible for this outrageous violation of the First
Amendment rights of Catholics need to be prosecuted to the
full extent of the law. We need to know the whole truth.


